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Spalding DeDecker   
 

APPENDIX D USDA NCRS CORRESPONDENCE 
  



Jeske, Ariana <ajeske@sda-eng.com>

RE: [External Email]12 Mile Road Widening Novi, Oakland County, MI 
1 message

Rosek, Martin - NRCS, East Lansing, MI <martin.rosek@usda.gov> Wed, Apr 14, 2021 at 5:49 PM
To: "Jeske, Ariana" <ajeske@sda-eng.com>
Cc: "Obrien, Jeff" <jobrien@rcoc.org>, "Junco, Kelley K." <kjunco@rcoc.org>

Ariana,

 

I concur that 12 Mile Road in Novi from Beck Road to Dixon Road is located in the Detroit Urbanized Area that there
would be no negative impact to prime and/or unique farmland as Subpart B of Part 523 does not apply to lands in an
"urbanized area" on Census Bureau Maps.  Should the scope of the project change to where expansion will occur, please
resubmit the proposal for our review.

 

Thanks,

 

Marty

 

 

Martin J. Rosek, Ph.D.

State Soil Scientist

3001 Coolidge Road

East Lansing, MI 48823

 

517-324-5241

 

 

 

From: Jeske, Ariana <ajeske@sda-eng.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 4:27 PM 
To: Rosek, Martin - NRCS, East Lansing, MI <martin.rosek@usda.gov>; Obrien, Jeff <jobrien@rcoc.org>; Junco, Kelley
K. <kjunco@rcoc.org> 
Subject: [External Email]12 Mile Road Widening Novi, Oakland County, MI

 

[External Email]  
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;  



Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments. 
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Martin, 

 

I was given your contact information by Kelley Junco of the Road Commission for Oakland County. She recently
consulted with NRCS regarding the Pontiac Trail from Haggerty Road to Green Lake Road project and potential farmland
impacts under Part 523.  That project was found to have no negative impact on unique/prime farmland because it was
identified as being located in the urbanized area on the Census Bureau Reference Map for the Detroit, MI. 

 

We are completing an environmental assessment for the widening of 12 Mile Road in Novi from Beck Road to Dixon
Road and are in the process of assessing farmland impacts.  I'm writing to you to get your concurrence that because the
12 Mile Road project is also located in the Detroit Urbanized Area that there would be no negative impact to prime and/or
unique farmland as Subpart B of Part 523 does not apply to lands in an "urbanized area" on Census Bureau Maps.  

 

Please let me know if you need any additional information or have any questions. 

 

Regards, 

Ariana 

Ariana Jeske, PE, PTOE
Project Manager
ajeske@sda-eng.com
(616) 885-5802 Phone
(616) 951-4791 Cell
400 Ann St., NW, Suite 204 | Grand Rapids, MI 49504  

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any unauthorized
interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the
violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete the email immediately.








